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December News





MATH


We are working with bigger numbers and discussing place value. We are also solving word problems with an unknown change or an unknown start.











READING





We just finished our unit on the importance of giving and we are beginning our unit on folktales. The folktale unit is always a favorite!











With the start of colder weather, remember that if your child wears boots to school, please make sure they have shoes in their backpack to change into.  This keeps our classroom clean and their feet more comfortable.








Thursday, December 21st – Early Dismissal 11:15





December 22nd to January 8th- Winter Break


Classes resume on January 9th





  

















SANTA’S SECRET SHOP


December 11-14





Envelopes will be coming home for Santa’s shop.  If you would like your child to shop, please fill out the envelope and enclose money.














